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Comments: Please continue management of the Rattlesnake NRA as it has been conducted historically, without

grazing or road building or other intrusive usage that would change its character.  The Lolo National Forest

should, in my opinion, be managed first and foremost as habitat and for non-motorized recreation.  Timber sales

and mechanized thinning lose money and don't meaningfully reduce fire likelihood respectively &amp; should be

avoided throughout.  Thanks.


